
Reaching out to the 
‘Spiritual but not Religious’ 

Alpha Course

Are you interested in evangelism? 
Would you like to be involved in a project in
Limerick city, which seeks to reach out to

people who describe themselves as
"spiritual but not religious", people who
have distanced themselves from the

Christian community but are still
spiritually hungry. 

My name is Mossy Hynan and I'm hoping to
set up a group in the city where people of

faith could engage in honest and
respectful conversation with others who
are spiritually hungry but uncertain about

organised religion. 

Anyone who is interested in this project is
invited to a meeting in the Limerick

Diocesan Centre , on Tuesday 8 October
at 7 30 pm. 

For further details you can e mail
mossyhynan27@gmail.com  

This course explores the basics of life
from a Christian perspective. It is an
opportunity to ask and discuss life’s
most important questions in a non-

judgemental friendly and safe
environment. It explores 

the components of Christian faith. 
The course is designed for all adults,

particularly those who do not normally
attend church, but believe that they are

spiritual and may wish for a place to
share their beliefs in a non-threatening
environment. The course consists of a

short introduction session, a video
presentation and then small group

discussion on the topics raised. 
If you would be interested please

register, as places are limited.
Attendance is open to all in the 4

parishes that make up the Pastoral Area
and will be held in the Pastoral Centre

(old AIB) in Foynes each Monday night for
10 weeks, starting on Monday 

October 7th to 9th December at 
7.30pm each evening. 
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Seeds Of Hope - 
Returning Biodiversity to 

Our Parishes 
In the midst of the environmental crisis,
how can parish communities care more
deeply for God's creation? Join us for a
day to equip yourself and your parish
community to walk more gently on the

earth. With dynamic speakers, 
practical workshops and 

a ‘marketplace’ of support. 
‘God has written a precious book, whose

letters are the multitude of created
things present in the universe.’ Pope

Francis, Laudato Si’, 85 
A Laudato Si‘ Conference for the

Dioceses of Kerry, Killaloe, Limerick,
Cashel and Emly. 

Springfort Hall, Mallow, Co. Cork 
Saturday, 25 January 2025 

To register please email:
maria.murphy@trocaire.org 

 
Le chéile, is féidir linn síolta an dóchais 

a chur agus a chothú. 
Together, we can sow and nurture the

seeds of hope. 

Bible Study on the 
Upcoming Sunday Readings

Prepare your heart and mind for
Sunday Mass 

by studying the Word of God with us.

 We will explore the key themes,
insights and lessons from the
upcoming Sunday Readings. 

Sharing reflections and practical
applications for our daily lives. 

 
For further information contact: 

087 2034626 

When: Wednesdays at 7.30p.m.
 

Where: Athea Library 

Autumn Reflection 

Where:

 Infinity Woodlands
Pathway, Milford 

When: 

First week of November 
(Saturday or Sunday)

 Exact Date and Time to be
confirmed and will be made
available on Facebook etc... 

 


